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House Bill 2100 raises various fees for the issuance of identification cards, vehicle 

inspections, vehicle registration fees, trailers, campers, motor homes, driver licenses, 

replacement of registration plates, driver testing, and license reinstatement.  

 

The proposed fee increases align more closely with the costs to provide various services 

by the Department of Transportation’s Driver and Motor Vehicle Services division. The 

measure is projected to generate an additional $18.0 million in state highway revenue 

resources, and the fee revenue is recognized in HB 5040, the Department of 

Transportation’s budget bill.  The bill has a minimal fiscal impact to the agency to 

implement.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends House Bill 

2100 be reported out do pass. 

 


